
Baseball: Ohio State To Play 2025 Series At
Globe Life Field, Home of Texas Rangers

Ohio State baseball had part of its 2025 regular season schedule announced and they will be playing at
MLB’s Texas Rangers’ home of Globe Life Field in the 2025 Shriners Children’s College Baseball Series
which will take place from Feb. 28 to March 2.

The event will take place for the second straight year and for three separate weekends, the Buckeyes
participating in the last of the three. The teams who will play that weekend with Ohio State are Auburn,
Baylor and Oregon State. The Beavers are currently ranked sixth in the country this season.

“We are proud to continue our tradition of being a key stop on the college baseball calendar,” Sean
Decker, President of REV Entertainment, the exclusive events partner of the Texas Rangers and Globe
Life Field, said. “Along with Shriners Children’s, we are excited to host new and returning teams at our
world-class venue and look forward to delivering an exciting experience for the schools and their
passionate fans.”

The event will benefit Shriners Children’s all three weekends, at a venue that hosted over 100,000
college baseball fans last season during the three weekends.

“We’re thrilled to have many of the nation’s premier college baseball teams take the field in support of
our life-changing cause,” said Dustin Johnson, national director of sports for Shriners Children’s. “More
than 100,000 fans will join us to help our health care system change and improve lives through high-
quality specialty medical care.”

It will be the Buckeyes first time playing a game at Globe Life Field.
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